
   
 

 DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

 

DATE: July 26, 2017 
 

Technical Advisory 
RS/TL17-019 

 

SUBJECT: Shipping Redesigned Florida Panthers Specialty License Plate 
 

 

Overview: 
 

PRIDE has begun shipping the redesigned Florida Panthers specialty license plate.  Please 
remove the old design from your inventory and begin issuing this new plate when it is received. 
 
This redesign moves the logo from the left to the center and increases the configuration limit to 
seven characters.  New inventory codes and a new license plate range has been assigned to this 
specialty license plate. 
 
On July 28th, after 2 p.m. the new inventory codes will be available.   
 
Anyone that has a current Florida Panthers specialty license plate, PTR, PTP, or PTA will be able 
to renew until the end of their 10-year license plate cycle.  No original or replacement issuances 
will be allowed for these former inventory codes. 
 

Details:  
 

Each county must mark the appropriate range(s) obsolete, which will automatically transfer the 
range(s) to Bin 67, which is designated for obsolete inventory.  Additionally, please physically 
remove obsolete license plates from your inventory for PRIDE to pick up when they make 
future deliveries. 
 
 

The new inventory codes are:  
PPA - Florida Panthers Amateur Radio  
PPP - Florida Panthers Personalized 
PPR - Florida Panthers Regular 

 
 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the Inventory 
Control Unit at (850) 617-2900. 
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